
To:  Josh Arneson, Richmond Town Manager  

From:  Max Krieger 

Re:  Richmond Conservation Commission  

 

 

Dear Josh, 

My name is Max Krieger, and I am writing to express my interest in renewing my tenure as a 

member of the Richmond Conservation Commission. My fiancé and I purchased a home in 

Richmond in February 2019, and we have been enjoying Richmond’s natural areas for many 

years.  

On Monday, May 4
th

, I will start as the General Counsel for the Department of Housing and 

Community Development for the State of Vermont. Prior to that I worked as an associate 

attorney at Pierson Wadhams Quinn Yates & Coffrin in Burlington. I studied environmental law 

at Vermont Law School, and interned with the Vermont Housing and Conservation Board as a 

conservation steward. I have an undergraduate degree in environmental studies with a 

concentration in ecology and conservation.  

Thus far, I have thoroughly enjoyed my time on the Richmond Conservation Commission and 

have contributed to projects such as the restoration of the Johnnie Brook trail, and the Small 

town forest project on Stage road.  

I would be happy to provide further information if needed. I look forward to hearing from you 

regarding the Conservation Commission position.  

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

 

Max Krieger  

East Main Street, Richmond  

 


